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STATE OF
COLORADO Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

AHR Bowie #1 & 2

2 messages

Tamme Bishop <tamme.jestover@bresnan.net> Tue, Apr 28, 2020 at 3:16 PM
To: Rob.Zuber@state.co.us

Hi Rob, | thought I'd update you on my status. By the e d of the week | should have the AHR for #2 complete, but there
was a staff turnover at the company who provides flow monitoring for Bowie for the surface drainages, so | can’t compile
the report until | receive that data. And #1, well, | haven’t even started inputting data yet. Can | get an extension for both
mines until May 15? Thanks.

Sent from my iPhone

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Tue, Apr 28, 2020 at 3:55 PM
To: Tamme Bishop <tamme.jestover@bresnan.net>

Hi, Tamme

That two week extension for both Bowie AHRs (approximately) is fine. Let me know if you run into any other delays.
Thanks and stay well.

Rob

Rob Zuber, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist Il
Coal Regulatory Program
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